
Tim, 

  

The answer for FCC is NO. 

  
Sharmon Perschbacher 
Syndication Operations Specialist, Media Distribution 
Lutheran Hour Ministries 
Global Ministries 
p: 314.317.4234  
e: Sharmon.Perschbacher@lhm.org 
660 Mason Ridge Center Drive 
Saint Louis, MO 63141 
  

 
  
Join us in sharing the hope of Jesus around the world! Visit LHM.ORG today for 
more information! 

  

  
From: Tim Phillips <tim@kltz.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 11:38 AM 
To: Sharmon E. Perschbacher <Sharmon.Perschbacher@lhm.org> 
Subject: [External] Foreign Ownership Question 
  
Hi Sharmon -  
  
Could you answer this for me or point me to the right contact?  
  
Are you owned by a foreign entity? 
  
Radio stations are supposed to have this done and in their Public File for all content providers 
by September 15th. Thank you! 
  
  
Specifically, broadcasters are required to notify program suppliers leasing airtime or 
providing free programming to the station for airing that there is a disclosure 
requirement that applies to programming provided by foreign government entities or 
their agents, and to affirmatively ask whether the programmer is a foreign government 
entity or an agent of one, as well as whether a foreign government entity or an agent of 
one was involved in the preparation, funding, or distribution of the programming. 



  
 


